

First Nurse Magnet Hospital

Louisianas

February 14, 2006

Mr. Gary Sloate 637 Barrett Way Big Bear City, California 92314

Dear Mr. Gary Sloate

Thank you very much for the donation of \$800.00 in support of East Jefferson General Hospital Foundation's Hurricane Relief efforts. Your concern and support for this community has arrived at a most crucial time for us and it will directly help those in great need.

Our Hurricane Humanitarian Relief effort is helping to support the rebuilding of the healthcare infrastructure that is key to those residents returning to their homes and businesses. Many of our Team Members have lost everything but they have continued to care for their patients and neighbors who were ill or suffering loss and injury due to the hurricane. We are very grateful for your support and know that the recipients of your very generous gift are very grateful.

Again, thank you for your generosity and please know that you have helped make a difference in the lives of many as we continue to provide important services to this community.

Sincerely,

J. Stanley Maher, CFRE Executive Director

JSM:amb

East Jefferson General Hospital

The Foundation • 4200 Houma Blvd. • Metairie, LA 70006 • 504-780-5800 • Fax: 504-780-5801 • foundation@ejhospital.com • www.ejgh.org